



QGIS PSC Meeting 7th Jan 2020

Present

- Marco
- Paolo
- Anita
- Tim
- Jürgen

Excused:

- Andreas

Chair: Paolo

Secretary: Anita

Video / Audio Channel

<https://meet.google.com/ynr-jkov-qxf>

Previous meeting minutes

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mUH4Paoy7-_0InRPATidIQ_QlmsL7U0gfl5GwLvyhnM/e/dit?pli=1#heading=h.zahh3qixm5zn

Next meetings

Finance meeting: 14th January 2020 - 20:00 Central European Winter Time

Regular PSC meeting: 4th February 2020 - 20:00 Central European Winter Time

Tickets

<https://github.com/qgis/PSC/issues/>

Agenda

- **Marco: Follow-up on potential crowdfunding platform for QGIS.org** (called “ignition Deck”)
 - For example: <https://www.opengis.ch/qfield-love/> (manages payments through stripe)
 - Problem: works in Wordpress but our blog is not self-hosted
 - Tim suggests to look at it again once our Stripe integration is ready in a month or two
 - See <https://github.com/kartoza/prj.app/pull/1095>
- **Marco: Request for comments on two open issues**
 - Prepare binary plugins vote mail
 - <https://github.com/qgis/PSC/issues/1> - follow-up on Github
 - Filling vacant PSC seat: call for nominations
 - <https://github.com/qgis/PSC/issues/15> - form ready to be sent out
- **Documentation meeting discussion**
 - Meeting before Christmas joined by Marco and Paolo
 - Summary of the meeting:
<https://lists.osgeo.org/pipermail/qgis-psc/2019-December/008061.html>
 - More recent discussion:
<https://lists.osgeo.org/pipermail/qgis-developer/2020-January/059830.html>
 - Problem: continued communication issues between docs and devs
 - Marco suggests to vote on making it mandatory to put documentation in PR
 - **Proposal 1:** Mandate that all **new features** are accompanied by documentation (which should be in a well described, parsable section of the PR description).
 - Anita +1
 - Marco +1
 - Paolo +1
 - Tim +1
 - Jürgen -0
 - **Note proposal 2 and 3 below are items that first need discussion with the documentation team:**
 - **Proposal 2:** Mandate that all pull requests for **new features** are accompanied by a **parallel pull request to the QGIS documentation tree** (engaging in the help of a good documentation writer if your English is not good) which describes the new feature in a clear and standardised way.
 - **Proposal 3:** Documentation should be managed as a ‘rolling release’ where there is only one documentation tree that is no longer matched to a specific version of QGIS. As new features are described, an annotation should be made indicating which version of QGIS the features was added

in. When features are removed, the documentation should likewise be annotated to indicate “removed in version xxxx”.

- TODO Marco: talk to Harrisou
- Another idea from the meeting was to have a documentation focused hackfest in <https://github.com/qgis/QGIS/wiki/24th-Contributor-Meeting-in-'s-Hertogenbosch>
- TODO Marco: check with Raymond Done

